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For many years The Village has had the privilege of having Mr. Denney to 

come and host a morning worship service every Saturday morning. Mr. 

Denney has decided that he will no longer be coming to The Village due 

to personal reasons. We would like to thank him for all of his years volun-

teering for all of our residents. He will be greatly missed. 

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the 3rd Tues-

day of each month. For January, the meeting will be on January 21st at 

9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask questions and 

give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Catholic Mass will be held on the first Monday of each month. For Janu-

ary, Mass will be held on January 6th at 11:00 a.m. in the front communi-

ty area. There will also be a non-denominational bible study group that 

will meet in the dining room every Tuesday in January at 6:15 p.m. 

 

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in Janu-

ary to draw lab work. The technician will come to your apartment first 

thing in the morning, before breakfast, to draw your lab work. If you need 

to be seen, please see Shannon in advance. We hope that everyone is ben-

efitting from this service. 
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VILLAGE HAPPENINGS 

New Year’s Eve Celebration 

The Village would like to thank everyone that attended our New Year’s 

Eve Celebration! We had a wonderful time and hope that you did too! We 

are already looking forward to next year, so mark your calendars! 



Blood Pressure Screening January 13th 

Residential Healthcare will be at The Village on Monday, January 13th at 2:00 p.m. for their monthly 

blood pressure screening. All residents are invited to join us in the dining room to get your blood 

pressure checked and recorded for you.  

Movie Nights January 17th and 29th 

The Village will be having our monthly “movie nights” in the front community area on January 17th 

and 29th at 6:00 p.m. Please join us for a movie, popcorn and soda. If you have any suggestions on a 

movie for these nights, please see Kelsey in advance. The  movies for these night will be announced 

at a later time. 

Pinochle Club January 20th 

We are pleased to report that the Pinochle Club that some of our residents started has been a big hit! 

The club will meet on  January 20th at 1:30 p.m. in the dining room. Please know that basic 

knowledge of the game is a must! Please join us to play some cards! 

 

Christmas Appreciation for Our Staff 

The generosity of our residents and their families is greatly appreciated. We had a great staff Christ-

mas party and we are planning other special events in the future for our staff. We would like to thank 

everyone that donated to us for these events. 

Resident’s Addresses 

It has been brought to our attention that some of our resident’s mail has been addressed to our P.O. 

Box instead of the street address. Please know that if it addressed to the P.O. Box that that mail does 

not get delivered to The Village everyday. It goes through many channels before it get to The Village 

and this could take a couple of days. Just so everyone knows, a resident’s address is as follows: 

Resident Name 

1050 West Main Street 

Apt #___ 

Carlinville, IL 62626 

If you have any questions about this, please see Shannon or Kelsey. Thank you in advance for those 

that have changed their addresses.  
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